
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you about some of the out-of-school activities or events 

in the local school community in which your child will participate during the course of this 

year. Your signature at the bottom of this form confirms that you are aware of the information 

provided in this letter. 

The River East Transcona School Division and the staff of Kildonan-East Collegiate recognize 

that valuable and unique learning can take place outside of the school building.  We are 

therefore encouraged to make use of the total resources of the local community to meet 

curriculum goals. 

During the course of the school year, student groups will engage in activities within the local 

community that take them out of the school building. These activities may include but are not 

limited to activities and events such as fitness walking and winter activities in Physical 

Education Classes. 

The risk of injury exists in all student activity. However, due to the very nature of some 

activities, the risk of injury may increase. The safety and well being of students is a prime 

concern and every effort is made to minimize the foreseeable risks inherent in any activity.   

While participating in school activities, which take them into the community, it is expected that 

students will conduct themselves appropriately during all aspects of schooling. 

If, for some reason, your child cannot or ought not participate in activities of this nature, please 

let us know.   

In signing this form I acknowledge receipt of this letter and the information provided therein.  

Parental Informed Consent: 

Student’s Name (please print):  

Teacher Advisor: 

Parent/Guardian Signature Date 
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